
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 23, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair 

Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Bike Share Expansion project in fiscal year 2022. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is the Regional Transportation Commission of Southern Nevada 

located at 600 S. Grand Central Parkway Ste. 250, Las Vegas, NV 89106. The funding will add 

two additional bike stations to the current network in downtown Las Vegas and approximately 

60 e-assist bikes to the fleet. The bike share program has been hugely popular, and use has 

increased to historic levels even during the pandemic. The e-assist bikes have nearly triple the 

use of the traditional bikes. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dina Titus 

Member of Congress 

 



 


